
19th September 2023

Dear Parent/Carer of Year 3 Children,

Re: Prehistoric Experiences

This half term, Year 3 will be learning about how the people of Britain have changed throughout
history. To start this off, they will be visited by some people from the stone age!

On Friday 6th October 2023 we shall be hosting a ‘Prehistoric Experience’ within the School for all
our Year 3 children.

Prehistoric Experiences have been providing Educational Workshops in schools for over three
years. Founded by flintknapper Will Lord, and now run by Chief Cavewoman Memma, Prehistoric
Experiences has a unique ability to explore the Stone Age, both through up to date archaeological
knowledge, and a passion for the outdoors. Visit their website for more information -
https://www.prehistoricexperiences.com.

There is a £5 contribution to be made by all Year 3 children to attend this activity. Please make
payment on your Parentpay Account by Wednesday 4th October 2023.

We hope all children enjoy this wonderful experience, it’s one they will not want to miss!

Yours Sincerely,

Ms Adigun, Mrs Jeffries & Miss Pickard

https://www.prehistoricexperiences.com/

